File: IHAC

HISTORY AND CIVIL GOVERNMENT EDUCATION

The Board of Education recognizes the importance of teaching history and civil
government in a framework of standards based education. The Board also acknowledges
that a vital part of educating students is the creation of a climate within the schools,
which enhances the dignity, and importance of each individual through examination of
the contributions of all peoples to history and civil government.

In order to achieve a greater level of awareness, understanding and knowledge, of the
contributions of all peoples, and pursuant to state law, the instruction program of the
district shall include the teaching of:

1. the history and civil government of the state of Colorado

2. the history and civil government of the United States

The teaching of the history and civil government of the United States shall include the
history, culture and contributions of minorities, including but not limited to, American

Indians, Hispanic Americans and African Americans.

Students must satisfactory complete a course on the civil government of the State of
Colorado and the United States in order to graduate.

Adoption Date: August 19, 1998
Revision Date: March 28, 2005

LEGAL REF.: C.R.S. 22-1-104 (teaching history, cultural and civil government)
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